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Michael Blatz

From: Renée Jamurat < >
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 1:02 PM
To: Michael Blatz
Cc: Charlene Jackson
Subject: RE: PRRD File No. 20-003-TUP

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  
Hi Michael, 
  
No comments to provide for our interests. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
  
Regards, 
  
Renée Jamurat , MCIP,RPP 
Planning Manager 
 
Direct 250 787 5786 
Mobile 250 793 2748 
Beaton Building | 10003 110 Avenue | Fort St. John, BC | V1J 6M7 
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From: Michael Blatz <Michael.Blatz@prrd.bc.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 3:45 PM 
To: PRRD_Internal <prrd.internal@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: PRRD File No. 20-003-TUP 
  
Good afternoon, 
  
Please review the attached documents regarding a Temporary Use Permit in Pink Mountain. If you have any comments 
about the proposal, please submit them by August 28, 2020. 
  
Best, 



 

Our file: 2020-03775 
Your file: 20-003-TUP 

Date: August 20, 2020 

 

Ministry of 
Transportation and 
Infrastructure 

Peace District 
 

Mailing Address: 

District Office Address: 
#300, 10003 - 110th Avenue 
Fort St John, BC V1J 6M7 
Telephone: (250) 787-3237 
Facsimile:  (250) 787-3279 

Area Office Locations: 
1201 103 Ave, 3rd floor  
Dawson Creek, BC 
4744 – 52 Street 
Chetwynd, BC  V0C 1J0 

 

Peace River Regional District 
PO Box 810 
1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 
Attention: Michael Blatz, North Peace Land Use Planner 

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure (Ministry) has received and reviewed your referral for 

the Temporary Use Permit (20-003-TUP) to allow outdoor parking, outdoor storage of logs, outdoor 

storage of pipe for the oil and gas industry, placement of one 12 ft x 40 ft office trailer, and placement of 

one weigh scale within DISTRICT LOT 1664, PEACE RIVER DISTRICT.  The Ministry has reviewed the 

proposal and has no objections at this time. 

The Ministry is in support of the proposal; however, it should be noted that the existing access 

connecting the Forest Service Road to the Alaska Highway (Rte 97- NB) requires a permit.  Under Section 

49 of the Transportation Act the Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure can restrict access to or 

from a controlled access highway.   The applicant is to apply online for an ‘Access to a Controlled access 

Highway’ permit prior to the commencement of the project.  The permit can be applied for at the 

following link: http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/permits/Apply.asp.  

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. If you or the applicant have any questions or concerns, 

please contact me at .  

Sincerely, 

Kristy Prothman 
Development Services Officer 

http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/permits/Apply.asp

